
Droobers of all ages are invited to the 

 Droober Christmas PartyDroober Christmas PartyDroober Christmas PartyDroober Christmas Party    
             at 

 

The Wardens, Glasshouse Lane, 
Kenilworth 

 
on 
 

Wednesday 19th December 2018 
7.30 p.m. until 10.30 p.m. 

 

Please bring a plate of food - 
savouries, rolls, cakes, etc. - 
to share with everyone. 
 

The Wardens bar will be open for the evening 
selling tea, coffee, soft drinks and alcohol. 

 
Highlights of the party will include: 

� Various games and picture quizzes 
� Presentation of the Club Championship 

trophies and mini-banners ! 
      

How to get to the Wardens : Leave the A46 bypass 
at the A452 Kenilworth / Leamington junction. Head 
towards Kenilworth town centre and on reaching the 
large roundabout with the Jet garage on it turn right 

down Birches Lane, which becomes Glasshouse Lane. 
Follow this road for one mile and the entrance to The 

Wardens is on the right hand side. There is a sign 
advertising the cricket / football / running club.  ( Postcode  CV8 2AL ) 


